31] CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

Clay St crossing improvements starting as early as mid-
April

PROJECT OVERVIEW
We are making crossing improvements to
several intersections throughout Seattle

WHAT TO EXPECT

to improve safety and access for people We will minimize construction impacts as much as
walking, biking, and driving. New curb possible. During construction, please expect:
ramps and crosswalks will be added to e Temporary and intermittent traffic and lane

Clay St and Alaskan Way, improving safety restrictions and/or pedestrian detours; signage and
and accessibility at this wide intersection. flaggers to direct people through the work zone
The Freight Program is funding these e Possible side street closures, which will be
improvements. communicated in advance

SCHEDULE e Noise, vibrations, and dust during work hours
Construction is expected to start as early e Equipment and materials near the project area

as mid-April and last approximately 8 - 10 e “No Park” signs placed in work area 72 hours in
weeks. Crews will generally work 7 AM to advance of work starting

5 PM, Monday through Friday. This work is
weather-dependent, and the schedule is
subject to change.

If you need this information translated, please New curb
call (206) 900-8725. ramps

Servicios de traduccion e interpretacion
disponibles bajo peticién (206) 900-8725.

Dich va théng dich vién s&n sang néu cé sy yéu
cau (206) 900-8725. CLAY ST

INRIBFEIE BFIER P XEGEEHE (206) 900-
8725.

SYESAH HAYO|Lt SHE MSH=—LIC
(206) 900-8725.
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Haddii aad dooneyso turjubeen fadlen wac (206)
900-8725.

Matutulungan ka naming maintindihan kung 47
hihingi kang tulong (206) 900-8725.

Improvements at Clay St/Alaskan Way. Image not to scale.
O TEEhE 1AM AZ10P OLI° FCTI° ANl T
ATITTF TOE ATIPLA OLHY LLO- :(206) 900-8725

PROJECT CONTACT .

Maribel Cruz, Outreach Lead Qh geattle £
(206) 900-8725 | Neighborhoodlmprovements2018@seattle.gov eDartment. 9
www.seattle.gov/transportation/neighborhoodimprovements2018 Transportation
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